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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to offer a Soft Archery club to our Year 5 pupils after school on Wednesdays. This club will 
be led by our Forest Schools Specialist, Mr Hadfield, who is also a fully qualified GB archery instructor.  
 
The club will start on Wednesday 13th June and run until Wednesday 18th July and will finish at 4.15pm each 
week.  
For safety reasons there will be a limited number of 12 spaces available, which will be allocated on a first 
come, first served basis. You will be informed as to whether or not your child has been successful. 
 
To take part in this activity, children will need to wear a long sleeved top. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in this club, please complete the slip below and return it to school by 
Monday 11th June (9am) 
 
Mrs J Nurse 
Deputy head teacher 
 

 
 

GAINSBOROUGH PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 
SOFT ARCHERY CLUB 

 
I wish for my child ---------------------------------------------------------------  to take part in the above club. 
 
My child can walk home at 4.15pm 
 
My child will be collected at 4.15pm 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. parent/guardian 


